Government of India, Ministry of Railway
Railway Recruitment Boards

Sub : Notice regarding cancellation of CBT1 of CEN-03/2018 on 23.05.2019

(Centre Code-405)

Due to technical problem, the CBT1 exam on 23.05.2019 (in all three shifts) of CEN-03/2018 at

Pixen Technologies, Near State Bank, Bardhaman, 1 Street, Ulhas, Alisha, West Bengal (Centre

Code-405) has been cancelled. All candidates who were scheduled in the above centre, CBT1

exam will be rescheduled on a different date. All affected candidates will be informed through

SMS and e-mail in their registered mobile and e-mail id about the reschedule of CBT1 exam

date.

Sorry for the inconvenience caused.

CHAIRMAN,RRB/KOLKATA




